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HCO PROCESSING BULLETIN OF JUNE 10, 1957 

What to tell new RGC Auditors to 
Process on Preclears 

When a new auditor is taken on at HGC we do not 

CO Train him while he is processing his first preclear. 
(2) Tell him what process to run. 
(3) Add to his already tense confusion of being on staff by 

unstabilizing all his stable auditing data, too. 

We Do this: 

(1) We ask him what process he has the greatest certainty on. 
(2) We tell him to audit the pc with that process and no other. 
(3) -  If he has certainty on several we have him select one best suited 

to pc and have him use that. 

Then we train up the new staff auditor by auditor's conferences and HCO 
Board of Review at a leisurely pace. 

STABLE DATUM: 

It will be found that any auditor using a process on which he has high 
reality will obtain high results with a pc using that process. 
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